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In application of the Prime Minister decree of the 10th April 2020

Dear customer,

We inform you we are obliged to enable the entrance of only one person a time inside the shop.

Your presence inside the shop is allowed only to give you the possibility to withdraw and to pay the required goods.

If we do not comply with this rule we can be punished with the closure of the activity.
We thank you for your cooperation and your understanding.

